
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim with Chairman of the Independent High Commission for
Elections to discuss the law of elections and election procedures

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

the Chairman of the Independent High Commission for Elections Mr. Srbst Mustafa Tuesday

9/5/2017.
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His eminence discussed with Mr. Mustafa the upcoming election law and the possibility of

holding elections on schedule, stressed the importance of completing all logistical

preparations for the success of the electoral process, and urged political blocs to invest

available time and register their parties in the Commission for it is part of the parties law

and for it is an important means to conduct elections.


